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Moving to Work Resident Consultation: October 9, 2020 
 
The meeting was held remotely via ZOOM.  It was attended by a total of 25 participants and facilitated 
by the Executive Director of the Neptune Housing Authority, Bark Cook.  A presentation was made 
that covered the application process to acquire the MTW designation and its benefits to the housing 
authority as well as its residents.  At the conclusion of the presentation, there were several questions:  
 

• When will the future demolition of 1130 Heck take place? 
• Demolition of Neptune Court is still in the planning phases.  We are in the process of 

accessing and relocating our current residents at this property.   
 

• Will Moving to Work be implemented agency-wide? 
• Yes, the MTW program will be implemented throughout the agency.  We are hoping 

that this designation will provide our residents with the opportunity to become self-
sufficient and to have more affordable housing options. 

 
 
 

 
 
Residents who have questions concerning this endeavor are encouraged to submit their questions via 
email at mtw@tnha.org.  Another MTW Resident Consultation is scheduled on October 15th, 2020 at 
12noon.   
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